
MFA Ivan Mrkic meets with U.S. Ambassador Michael Kirby 
Tuesday, 25 March 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today Michael Kirby, the
U.S. Ambassador in Belgrade.  

They talked about the bilateral relations and cooperation between the two countries and also
discussed the issues of mutual interest.
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